
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Visit… 

 
----------------------------- 

 
 

RNLI Lifeguards 
 

Beach awareness presentation –  
All the children took part in today’s 
presentation about being safe on 

the beach and in the sea; what the 
flags mean and what actions to 
take. It was great to have the 

lifeguards in and the session was 
greatly received by the children.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

** Remember the date! ** 
 
9th – 12th May – Year 6 SATs  
 
12th May –MSA  Cookie Day 
 
 
26th May - MSA Big Sheep takeover  
 

Dear Parents / Carers. 

Huge thanks to everyone who helped with today’s coronation 
celebrations. I hope everyone gets to enjoy the extra bank holiday 
Monday.  

We will be enjoying time on the field whenever the weather allows. 
Please ensure your child has suitable protection from the weather. Sun 
screen should be applied before school and children should have a 
named sun hat. Though this week we needed coats and wooly hats on 
the field as it felt so cold! 

Year 6 SATs – These are taking place each morning next week; 
Tuesday 9th to Friday 12th May. The children will be working in the hall. 
Mrs Polak, Mrs Jones and I know they will give their best efforts. 

Tick Awareness – we deliberately keep some of the grass on the field 
long to encourage a more diverse habitat. There is a possibility that 
there may be ticks in the grass please see the information on this link for 
what to do if you find one on your child. Tick awareness A5 leaflet for 
printing (publishing.service.gov.uk) 

Regards, 

Alun 

 

       Summer Term 2023 

Marwood Primary School Newsletter 5th May 

Coronation Celebrations – 
Class 1: Marwoods very own 
King & Queen in their golden 
Carriage – along with their 
Royal Soldier! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk 

Alun Dobson – Headteacher 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 

 

send@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Jennie Cousins SENDCo – Tues  

 sgriffin@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Stella Griffin Class 1 - Mon / Tues / 
Wed 

 gmay@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Gill May Class 1- Thurs / Fri 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

 

 

lhume@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Laura Hume Class 2 - Mon to Fri 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

 nmannell@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Natalie Mannell Class 3 - Mon to Wed 

 hjones@marwood.devon.sch.uk 

Helen Jones Class 3 – Thurs / Fri 

Class 4 - Monday 

 rpolak@marwood.devon.sch.uk 

Rosie Polak Class 4 –  

    Tues / Wed / Thurs 

 admin@marwood.devon.sch.uk 

Louisa Ley - Administrator 

Week beginning Tuesday 09/05/2023 
 
 Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday Friday 

 

OPTION  
1 

BANK 
HOLIDAY  

Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza 

 

Roast Chicken, 
Roast Potatoes, 

Broccoli & 
Carrots 

Beef Burger & 
Homemade 

Wedges 

Battered Fish Fillet 
& Chips 

OPTION 
2 

BANK 
HOLIDAY 

Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza  

Lentil Loaf, 
Roast Potatoes, 

Broccoli & 
Carrots 

Quorn Burger & 
Homemade 

Wedges 

Veggie Fingers & 
Chips 

OPTION 
3 

BANK 
HOLIDAY 

Jacket Potato 
Cheese or 

Beans 

Jacket Potato 
Cheese or 

Beans 

Jacket Potato 
Cheese or 

Beans 
x 

     

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Devonshire 
Tennis 

 

 

 

Athletics & 
Volleyball 

 

 

 

 

Cricket & 
Rounders  

 (Class 3 & 4 only) 

 

 

 

Cook Stars 
cooking club 

 

 

  

 

 AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS SUMMER 2023 
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